
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Review for the Town of Lawrence of Brown County shall be 
held on Monday, May 23, 2016 from 3:30PM to 5:30PM at the Town of Lawrence Town Hall at 2400 
Shady Court, De Pere WI 54115.  
 
If you would like to contest your property value, please complete the "Notice of Intent to file an 
Objection" form and "Board of Review Objection" form.  These completed forms shall be submitted to 
the Municipal Clerk, Jennifer Messerschmidt, at 2400 Shady Court, De Pere, WI 54115 or e-mail at 
JenniferM@townoflawrence.org prior to May 19, 2016.  Upon receipt of the forms, an appointment will 
be scheduled for May 23, 2016 between the hours of 3:30 p.m. and 5:30 p.m.   
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact Jennifer Messerschmidt at 920-347-3712. 

http://www.townoflawrence.org/WA_iRite/editor/%22mailto:JenniferM@townoflawrence.org%22

